
FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 

* QUICK LOOK * 

Company Teams wear ALL BLACK  
 to dance/tumbling classes.  
 
Wear appropriate Dance &  
Tumbling clothes to classes. No  

         PJs.  
 
Stay hydrated.  Bring your own   
waterbottle and use refill station in  

         the back area by cubbies.   
 
Clean up after yourself.  Snacks   
cleaned up and garbage put in  

       the trash cans.  
 
Dress for the weather and protect 
your muscles.  This includes     

   covering your feet too.  We see lots  
       of bare feet and bare legs.  Bring a  
       coat and sweats to pull on over  
        your dance and tumbling attire.   
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Welcome to the 
Starstruck 
Newsletter 

Vision ~ Mission ~ Values FOCUS 

February ~ Love 

Dance begins with love…unconditional 

love for dance, for the teachers who 

inspire us, for the dancers who amaze 

us, and for the families who support the 

passion.  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS   

 

Monday, Feb 20th: ~ President’s Day, NO CLASSES 

 

February 23rd, 24th & 25th: America On Stage Competition, Lehi 

      Check the BAND app for more details and times. 

 

March 3rd & 4th: Dare to Dance Competition, Ogden, UT 

  This is with the BOYZ CLUB Class too. Details on BAND app. 

 

April 3rd—April 7th: ~ Spring Break, NO CLASSES 

 

April 21st & 22nd: ~ SDC Competition @ Centerpointe Theatre,  

  Centerville, UT 

 

Tuesday, May 23rd: ~ Starstruck Annual Recital @ Egyptian Theatre 

 

Thursday, May 25th: ~ Starstruck Tumbling Program  @ Starstruck 

Costume/Contracts 

COSTUME/CONTRACT PER CLASS: (Starlet & Company Teams) 
Costume/Contract Fees are PAST DUE.  Costumes will NOT be handed out 
for accounts that are over due. 
Teams may not receive costumes until payments are made.  In some cases 
we are still waiting on costumes due to shipping delays, and will let you know 
if that applies to your student.   



FEBRUARY  NEWS CONTINUED 

FEBRUARY 2023 

Starstruck Newsletter         375 S State Street, Ste. G, Clearfield 

BIG NEWS REMINDERS 
 
STUDIO MANAGER  We are thrilled to announce that our own Ms. Ashley will 
be helping out as the Studio Manager here at Starstruck.  She will be here to 
help with costumes, tuition questions, classes and new registrations.  She will 
also be helping organize Recital, studio parties and all our studio events.  Ms. 
Ashley is over all our Starlet Classes as well as supervising all Teachers, JAM-
mers and Staff.  Ashely has been with Starstruck for about 5 years and has 
incredible dance, Hip Hop and Business experience to continue to grow our 
Starlet Programs and our studio family.   
 
TUMBLING MANAGER  Another big announcement for us is that Coach Gavin 
has accepted the position as our Studio Tumbling Manager and will assess class 
placement, levels, training, staff drills, in all things related to our tumbling 
program.  Gavin has been with Starstruck for about 10 years and has great 
experience in his field and we look forward to the growth he will bring to our 
Tumbling Program as Manager.   
 
COMPETITION MANAGER  We want to welcome our amazing Ms. Kaitlyn as 
our Competition Company Manager.  Ms. Kaitlyn will be over the Competition 
Company Teams, competition entries, solo entries, awards management and 
oversight for all things related to Competitions that our Company Teams will 
attend.  Kaitlyn has been with Starstruck for 4 years and knows the level of 
commitment it takes to be a competitor, a leader, an example of good and an 
incredible choreographer.  We are so excited for the light and love and growth 
she will bring to all our Company Teams.   
 
STUDIO DIRECTOR  Ms. Brandy will remain the Studio Director and that has 
not and will not change.  These new positions are a compliment to the amazing 
Team we have here at Starstruck and we know you will continue to receive the 
best care.   
 
NEW SPACE UPDATE **Just a reminder that we will be moving into a new 
space soon.  The move date has NOT been set and we will CONTINUE 
class at our existing Clearfield building until the new space is finalized.   
 
The new building will be in close to our existing studio and please know we 
will continue to offer you the same great service you’ve come to expect.   
 
Our studio family is growing and we want to expand our space to give  
more opportunities for joining classes. Some of you have probably already 
experienced a full class or not able to get into the class that you want be-
cause it is already FULL.  Our new space will allow the option to offer more 
classes, more days, more times AND give us more space for all our Star-
struck friends and family.  Our Clearfield space is guaranteed for the entire 
season (Thru June 2023) and we will continue to offer classes as we transi-
tion into our new space.   
 
Again, the move date has not been set and we will keep you posted as we 
make these last few transition details.   

Reminders:   

 Teachers will NOT allow students to run out into the parking lot to meet 
you.  Please pull up along the side of the studio sidewalk to pick up your 
children.  

 Please encourage your children to bundle up in the evenings when 
leaving the studio.  Keep your muscles protected from the chill after a 
hard workout in classes. A quick sweatshirt and some pull-on sweats 
will do the trick. 

 Street shoes are NOT allowed on the dance floors.  If you are in a Hip 
Hop Class that requires you to wear Tennis Shoes, please be sure to 
bring a CLEAN pair that is not full of rocks and debris from the weather 
and outdoor elements.   

 Please pick up your students on time.  

 Please do not drop off more than 10 minutes early.  Remind your stu-
dents to wait in the front lobby until their class time. 


